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Ereecy  McNeal

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 4:04 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Docket #  20190071-WS.

Good afternoon,  
 
Please add the email below to Docket #20190071-WS.  
 
 
Have a great weekend,  
 
Jennifer Brownfield 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Julie I. Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399  
(850) 413-6030 
 
From: danielhgarner@gmail.com [mailto:danielhgarner@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2020 3:58 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office Of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner 
Brown; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Docket # 20190071-WS. 
 
My name is Dan Garner. I am an owner at Fawn Ridge RV Park. I would like to oppose the requested 
water rate increase. Our part is comprised of mostly senior citizens on fixed incomes. Most of us 
cannot afford a rate increase of 300%+.  We have not had any water leaks in our park which Deer 
Creek claims to have lost.  We are metered and pay for every gallon of water that comes to through 
Deer Creek.  Please vote no on this rate request increase. 
 
Respectfully requested, 
 
Daniel H. Garner 
42759 Hwy 27  
Davenport, Fl.  33837 
Phone: 678-316-9967 
Email: 1203garner@bellsouth.net 




